

Through the light of God we grow

Manston St James Primary Academy

Sandbed Lane Cross Gates LS158JH

Tel: 0113 859 2073 Website: www.manstonstjames.co.uk Email: info@manstonstjames.co.uk

Executive Principal: Mrs H Pratten Headteacher: Mrs A Dunn

26th September 2019

Dear parents/carers,

Many of you may well already know of the great sporting achievements from the past at Manston St James Primary Academy. Our school has a rich and deep history and as we move forward we are mindful that we should celebrate our past and strive to exceed our prior achievements. So with this in mind we are participating in Aldi's Kit for Schools project with the intention of receiving a new team sports kit for the school.

As you may be aware, Aldi are currently running a campaign called Aldi's Kit For Schools. Whenever a member of the community spends £30 or more they are awarded a special Team GB athlete sticker. These stickers are being collected at school and children will have the opportunity to contribute to the school's Tokyo Olympics poster which is being held centrally at Manston St James. We are reaching out to you all to help us reach our target of collecting 300 stickers, in order to receive our new sports kit for the school. Once completed, the poster will also be sent to Aldi with the opportunity for the school to win £20,000 to kick start a health legacy for the children which, should we be successful, we will use to develop our healthy schools profile which will have an amazing impact on children.

We really need your help, so any sticker contributions would be greatly appreciated! The office staff will hold a donations bucket for any adults or children who wish to donate stickers, and children may also hand stickers directly to class teachers who will return them to the school office.

In addition to the competition, the school staff will be encouraging children to develop their awareness of active, healthy living and spend time in acts of worship and class developing awareness of healthy eating, healthy bodies and how this can help to keep healthy minds.

Thankyou in advance for your support and we look forward to rising to the challenge!

Yours faithfully,

Jonathan O'Dwyer

15,0 ch

Assistant Head of School

















